1977 WL 37248 (S.C.A.G.)

Office of the Attorney General

State of South Carolina February 23, 1977

*1 Mr. Larry G. Ellis Executive Director South Carolina State Employees' Association Post Office Box 5206 Columbia, S. C. 29250

Dear Larry:

I have looked over the proposal for flextime work schedule, as detailed in your recent letter.

Without researching the matter, it is most probable that statutory authorization for this procedure would be necessary in that the hours of work for State employees are fixed by statute.

The same comment is true with respect to deferred compensation which has already been authorized in the area of teachers and which I think is a good procedure to make available. The flextime approach is something that I have never considered and about which I have no opinion except as indicated above.

With best wishes, Very truly yours,

Daniel R. McLeod Attorney General

1977 WL 37248 (S.C.A.G.)

End of Document

© 2015 Thomson Reuters. No claim to original U.S. Government Works.